
From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov
To: City Council
Subject: City of Shoreline Contact the City Council
Date: Monday, November 16, 2015 7:24:01 AM

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the City Council

Date & Time: 11/16/2015 7:23 AM

Response #: 126

Submitter ID: 4320

IP address: 10.85.45.54

Time to complete: 5 min. , 40 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. (○) Richmond Beach

2. (○) Email

3. Greg McCall

4. 19015 11th Ave. NW, Shoreline

5. 5466552

6. gmccall@perkinscoie.com

7. With regard to the Point Wells development, I ask that you approve adding money in the 2016
 budget to study tolling on Richmond Beach Drive as it enters Snohomish County. Funding needed
 for the tremendous disruption and increased use of Richmond Beach Road needs to be carefully
 considered. Prudence dictates analyzing the tolling option.

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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